Merlin Environmental Services Ltd 
84 Harrison Way 
Lydney 
Glos
GL15 5BH
Tel: 01594 841157 Mob: 07477625855
Email: info@merlines.co.uk


Dear Clerk,

On behalf of Merlin Environmental Services Ltd, I would like to thank you for your continued business and prompt payment of invoices over the last year.  We understand you will be in the process of agreeing budgets for the next financial year very soon and to this end, we would like to inform you of the proposed price increase we shall be making from April 2024 to March 2025. We will be increasing our prices by 3% next year to a cost to your council of £7.20 per bin. This is a 20p rise on the year which we think is a reasonable figure to increase our collection price by when all cost factors are taken into account.  

We have tried to keep the price rise to the minimum. Inflation is expected to fall back in the next few months and so any price increase we will face over the next
financial year should be in line with our cost assumptions. 

If you have any questions in respect to the above, please let me know. 

Yours sincerely,

N Ivall (Proprietor)









